
 

 

 Date: January 26, 2022 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Happy Republic Day to you all.  

 

Those students who gave their names for the Don Bosco School Quiz 

Competition will need to participate in the preliminary round tomorrow 

(January 27, 2022) as informed earlier. We will send the google meet 
link to your email address (from which you sent your email to us) by 

11.30am tomorrow. Please join the meeting using the link. The 

preliminary round will commence at 12.00noon.  
 

The rules and regulations of the preliminary round will be told to you 

by the Quiz Master before it commences.  
 

I wish you all the best. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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